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CORRECTED 

Beachwalk HOA Board of Directors Meeting January 8, 2019 

Architectural Control Committee Report 

Members: Lee Brennan, Chairman  

Bill Bryan, ACC Liaison 

  Gene Lisewski 

  Mike Gentile 

Update of committee activity:  

 George & Kathy Clark – 122 N 5th Avenue 

12-22-18  We received request to replace siding, windows, porch deck, stair 

    treads and railings. 

 12-23-18  Committee approved. 

 Herb & Jackie Wiebe – 316 Settlers Lane 

1-5-19  We received request replace roof. 

 1-6-19  Committee approved. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee 
Lee Brennan, Chairman 
cc: Dan Church, Secretary 


